Circular
To

All the Teachers/Ofﬁcers/Ofﬂciais of
the University of Jammu,

Jammu

It has been noticed that over the last Two weeks, huge withdrawals have
been made from the, GP Fund account by the individuals which s
unprecedented.The enquiry havl revealed that 3 cumour has been going
around that Gp of the employees of the University is going 10 be immediately
merged with the Staté Government provident Fund=perhaps due to the release
of salary through the treasury last month(Sept.ZOZB) which has given credence
to this kind of wrong notion.

5 %

It is circulated for the information of all the employees that there is no
proposal initiated by the Univefsity or any direction received from the Govt.of
UT on the said subject and the existing GPF rules and regulations of the
University are governing provident fund of the employees of the University. All
the employees are impressed upon td consider the same and withdraw only

the legitimate amount they require/decide to do so.

No -TR(F)3[ 49 H- 00 e At
paped - 9 -10-~23 (Joint Registrar-Fjn) '
Copy 10!
B Sp\.Secretary to Hon'ble Vice Chancelior, for information of VC please

2. Sr.PAtO Registrar/ControHer of Examinations

3. All Rectors/Directors of the main/offsite campuses of the University

4. All HODs/Branch Officers ,

£ e Website with the request 10 upload the circular for wider information

of allthe concern.



